
 

 

Welcome to Kasilof Community Church 
If you are visiting with us today, we want to welcome you to our 

church. We ask that you please fill out the visitor card located in  

the chair pocket and place it in the offering bag.  There is 

nursery care available downstairs for children three years old 

and under.  During the last song, all children four years old – 

sixth grade are invited to Children’s Church. 

 

October 30, 2016 

 

The Church in Worship 
“Let us come into His presence with thanksgiving; 

Let us make a joyful noise to him with songs of praise!” Psalm 95:2 

 

We Worship Through our Praise               

We Worship Through the Reading of Your Word- Hebrews 7 

We Worship Through our Tithes and Offerings- Vern Wood 

 
We Worship Through the Preaching of Your Word-Pastor James Walsh 

      Business Meeting tonight at 6 pm 
 

Deacons:  Jerry McGarry, Pat Shields, James Walsh 

  

Deaconesses: Marina Bosick, Sylvia Burford, Peggy McGarry 

 

Trustees: Gregory Bosick, John Evanson, Rod Mattox, Vern Wood 

      

Pastor James Walsh    Jameswalsh425@gmail.com 

Phone: office:  262-7512/cell: 907-740-8494 Fax: 262-5261 

 

Church office hours:  10:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m. Mon. thru Fri. 

PO Box 57 Kasilof, AK 99610    907-262-7512 

Physical address: 51540 Mercantile Ave  

Church web site:  http://www.kasilofchurch.com 

kccsharon@alaska.net for the office 

 

 

OPPORTUNITIES FOR THE WEEK 
  9:30 am    Pre-Sunday School Fellowship (downstairs) 
10:00 am    Sunday School Classes for all ages 
11:00 am    Morning Worship Service   
 
7:00 pm No Sunday Evening Service due to the business meeting 

 

WEDNESDAY’s:    

7:00-8:30 pm   Youth Group Bible Study 7-12th grade-downstairs 

 

6:30-8:30 pm   Prayer Meeting/Bible Study in office building 

 

3:30-5 pm AWANA Children’s Program K-6th grade  

meet at Tustumena Elementary School  

 

THURSDAY’s: 6:00-8:00 am men’s group meet at KCC 

 

We are still collecting for Bible Sticks (this is the last Sunday) 

 

The church gives out food boxes just before Thanksgiving.  We will be collecting 

food supplies for the boxes.  A list of items for you to donate will be available 

very soon.  If you know of someone who should be a recipient of a box please 

contact the church office with their names and contact information by 

November 1st.  We desire to have all the items collected by the 15th of November 

so they can be distributed a week before Thanksgiving.  

 

 

Thanksgiving Pie Auction for ABC Pregnancy Care Center November 22 7-9 pm at 

Kenai New Life Assembly of God Church 283-9062 Pies & Volunteers Needed 

 

 

We have Operation Christmas Child boxes available in the church 

foyer.  Collection week is November 14-21.  A special time of prayer 

for the boxes will be held on Sunday November 20th, so please have all 

your boxes here by then.  
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